
 

Dear Parent 

 

As part of our study on air and water in the environment the grade 2 students will 

be tracking the water usage in their homes over the next week.  They will be 

bringing home a tracking sheet that will allow them to draw a check mark on the 

sheet each time something is used (toilet, shower, dishwasher, etc).  Please help to 

remind them to continue to track the usage for one complete week.  They are then 

to bring the sheet to class on Friday February 18
th

.  If you child has not brought 

home their tracking sheet you may print a new one from Mr. Collinson’s webpage 

(follow the links form the John T Tuck home page). 

 

Also, the grade 2 homework for tonight is for each student to count all of the water 

sources in their home.  If you could please assist them in this, it would help them to 

see that it is more than just a few sinks from which water is delivered (don’t forget 

outdoor sources and obscure sources like hot water tank release valves – a good 

opportunity to talk about home safety). 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Mr. Collinson  
 

 

 

 


